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Citing “changing economic circumstances, particularly the recent dramatic growth in
contingent employment relationships,” in Browning-Ferris Industries of California, Inc.,
362 NLRB No. 186 (August 27, 2015), a 3-2 National Labor Relations Board majority
(Pearce, Hirozawa, McFerran) significantly revised and broadened the standard for
assessing joint-employer status under the National Labor Relations Act... Continue
Reading
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